5 HARRIS PROJECT BOARD (AN181-2015)

Reference is made to Article 1l of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 22nd November, 2010.
As a result of the forthcoming move of Menzieshill High School pupils and staff to Harris Academy for
the opening of the new building in August 2016, it is proposed that the Committee extends an
invitation for 2 pupils, 2 parents and 2 members of staff from Menzieshill High School to join the Harris
Academy Project Board.

The Committee is asked to approve the above.



